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Block Party request-Peterson Rd

4 messages

Heather Lee Pini <heatherpini@aol.com> Sat, Apr 13, 2019 at 4:21 PM
To: poneil@natickma.org

To: Office of Board of Selectman

My name is Heather Pini and | reside at 30 Peterson Road in Natick. This email serves as a request for a permit to hold a
neighborhood block party on Peterson Rd. in the cul-de-sac circle. The date of request for this party is June 22, 2019,
with a rain date of June 23, 2019. This neighborhood has had several previous block parties, with no incidents, and we
are familiar with the rules. If approved we will hold the party from 2:00pm on June 22, 2019 with and end time before
dusk. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Heather L. Pini

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 11:36 AM
To: Heather Lee Pini <heatherpini@aol.com>

Thank you Heather. We will include this on our 4/29/19 agenda and get back to you after that.
[Quoted text hidden]

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 11:36 AM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian. Recommendation?
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[Quoted text hidden]

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 11:48 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
Recommend approval with the following stipulations:

° Public Safety Dispatch (508-647-9500) to be notified when the roadway is going to be closed, and again when it is re-
opened. All roadways shall be opened no later than 8pm.

° Nothing be erected or placed in the roadway that cannot be easily removed in the event an emergency response is
needed
° Residents in the affected area to be notified in writing prior to the event date
° Nothing be placed on, or around a fire hydrant that cannot be easily moved. Fire hydrants shall not be blocked.
° Roadway to be blocked at the beginning of the culdesac.
Additionally:

° Traffic cones and/or barricades may be checked out from Police Headquarters the morning of the event, and returned
immediately following.

Reminder:
° All laws relative to alcoholic beverages including the possession/carrying of same remain in effect.
Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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